

Embassy of the Republic of South Africa - Japan

南アフリカ共和国大使館

Office of the Ambassador

28 November 2018

P.O BOX 72501

PARKVIEW, JOHHANNNESBURG

SOUTH AFRICA

2122

Dear Mr Tshipala,

RE: NOTICE ON THE EXHUMATION AND REBURIAL SERVICES FOR THE SWAZILAND RAIL LINK

Your letter dated 27 November in respect of the above subject matter bears reference:

We wish to apologize profusely for the late response in this matter. As a Masina family we are deeply heartened by the latest developments.

We took comfort from the fact that the Masina grave will no longer be affected by the proposed exhumation and reburial arising from the Swaziland Rail Link project.

As the matter has been concluded by the fact that the Masina grave will no longer be affected by the proposed project, we wish to notify the South African Heritage Authority (SARHA) of the same. Accordingly this brings about closure to the matter.

In closing, we wish to express our deep gratitude to all the pertinent stakeholders for the manner in which they handled this delicate matter.

Sincerely

Gift Masina

Masina family representative